Radcliffe on Trent Parish Council



Parish Clerk: Mrs J. Grice The Grange, Vicarage Lane Radcliffe on Trent Nottingham NG12 2FB

Tel: 0115 9335808 Emai

Email: clerk@rotpc.com Web: www.rotpc.com

A Health and Safety Audit of headstones and other memorials will be undertaken in both the village Cemetery and Churchyard for approximately 3 weeks starting on 12 November 2018. The Audit will identify any potentially dangerous memorials which will be made safe.

For further information contact Jacki Grice, The Parish Clerk on 0115 9335808 (ext 2), clerk@rotpc.com, or attend one of the following Public Consultation Meetings in The Radcliffe Room at The Grange:

Meetings on

Friday 19th October from 10.30am – 12 noon and

Monday 22nd October from 6.00pm – 7.00pm